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August 6, 2014

Avesta Housing
307 Cumberland Ave
Portland, Maine 04101

Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to inform you that we are planning to take down the building at 134 Washington Ave. within
the coming weeks.

As part of the permitting process we are confirming that we provide you with a written notice of our
plans to remove the vacant property. Once we confirm our demolition date we can provide you with a
notice prior to the demolition.

Thank you,
Todd Rothstein

Director of Construction Services
Avesta Housing
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